
                              

Tuesday 8th September 2020                           

Face Mask wearing in top corridor                            

Dear Reception Families, 

When dropping off your child at 12.45 pm today and for the rest of the week, please wear a 

face mask in the top corridor. This is because we are unable to operate our usual one-way 

system around school at this time when the older children are in class.  

This will also apply next week when you collect your child at 12pm and also the week 

beginning Monday 21st September when you collect your child at 1pm. 

Please continue to respect social distancing. Thank you for your continued cooperation and 

understanding at this difficult time. 

 

Mrs Mardell   

Head Teacher                                                               

                                                                                                                                                                                      

                              

 

           

 


